September 2, 2008
Dear Parents:

We hope everyone had a great summer, and we are looking forward to another fun year at UES!  Once again, all students from grades 2-5 are invited to join us for our morning music classes starting Monday, September 22 at 8:00am.  

Below is a list of the choices for the students wishing to participate.  These classes are designed to provide musical experiences that go beyond the regular school day.  The groups perform throughout the year, and students can look forward to a learning experience that is fun and rewarding.

Attendance is very important for the program to work.  Classes start at 8:00am each day, so students will need to arrive at the music room at that time.  Each student that signs up is expected to attend the class for the whole semester.  Three unexcused absences may result in a student’s name being taken from the performance list.  Please send a note to Mr. Price when a student misses a class, and the absence will be excused.

Those students signing up for guitar class are required to have a guitar in working condition, and there will be space for 30 students.  It is important to note that those students signing up for guitar will be required to practice at home during the week in order to advance to the next lesson. 

All students in grades 2-5 may sign up for all classes.  Our Christmas play is scheduled for Tuesday, December 16.  Please note that Christmas play rehearsal does not start until auditions are completed.  We will probably start play rehearsals in October.  

Let’s have a great year in music at UES!

………………………………………………………………………………………………

Please indicate in the space which class or classes each student is joining.
____Monday 8am………………………..Computer Music Lab
____Tuesday    8am……………………… Guitar Class
____Wednesday  8am……………………..Play rehearsal—starts in October  
____Thursday 8am…………………… ORFF—percussion, steel drums, xylophones, etc.
____Friday 8am……………………………Chorus

Name________________________Grade____Teacher___________________________

Parent signature__________________________________________________________

Once again, classes start Monday, September 22.
Thanks!  Paul Price, Music, UES

